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The children have had a very busy half term in the run up to Christmas.  
We have carried on our topic of Ancient Egypt learning all about the 
gods and their beliefs. We also learnt about the different seasons and 
how the Aswan Dam changed this. The children then had a debate as 
to whether the dam was a good project or if it was bad.  
 

 
 

 
 
 
As a school we raised £104.26  for children in need. The children loved 
making a Pudsey face from the coins donated. Well done everyone!  
 
 
 
 
 



In Maths we have been focusing on multiplication and division 
throughout the year groups. In English they have been looking at 
instructional texts linked to Ancient Egypt. Towards the last few weeks 
they looked at comparing texts of fairy tales and then having a go at 
writing their own.  
 
 
Science this term has focused on forces. We saw from our trip to Rolls 
Royce how forces are used in aircrafts and even got to try it out on a 
hover chair! We looked at making our own pulleys and levers and 
finally moved on to how magnets worked with lots of fun experiments 
concluding in a Christmas present for home. 
 
 

 
 

 
Year 3 and 4 experimenting with iron filings and magnets. 
 



 
The last two weeks of term have been very festive. It started with 
Meadow class thoroughly enjoying watching Garden class in their 
nativity, fantastic acting Garden Class! This was then followed by a 
school Christmas Party, a trip to see Peter Pan in pantomime and 
finally a Christingle service at St. Giles. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

         Everybody enjoying Christmas crafts before the Panto. 
 
 
 
 
 

Enjoy your break and see you in 2020  
 
 


